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We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

Learning in the Foundation Classes  
Last Thursday the Foundation classes invited their parents to 
join them at the Medieval Feast, this was to support their Fan-
tasy theme.  
At the start of the week the children worked hard preparing for 
the event by making hats, shields and a variety of different 
foods. 
In the afternoon parents arrived bringing an amazing selection 
of food to share. Once everything was in place the feast began. 
The atmosphere was fantastic, the children shared their learn-
ing with the adults and enjoyed the food and drinks. Thank 
you to everyone who was able to support the event, it was a  
positive and fun learning experience. 

Weekly  Awards  
Jumbo: Oliver Bill 

Star: Pashton Asifzai 
Chariot: Penelope Jacob 

Roses: Safia Stone 
Eagles: Callum Milne 
Circus: Alissa Dixon  

Attendance:  Star for 100% attendance  
 
 

 

Foundation Walk to Castle Park  
On Tuesday last week all of the Foundation 
children set off on their first trip out of 
school with a walk to Castle Park.  
Once they arrived at the park they had an 
opportunity to take in their environment 
and have a quick run around before setting 
off again to the town site where they 
stopped for lunch. The children were fan-
tastic throughout the day and it was a 
pleasure to take their learning outside of 
the school.   
A big thank you 
to all parents 
who were able 
to help and 
make the walk 
such a success.  

Key Diary Dates  

Monday 7th May.  

Bank Holiday.  

Wednesday 9th May.  
3.30p.m.—4.15p.m.  Open School.  

Monday 28th May—Friday 1st June. 
Half Term  

Monday 4th June—Friday 8th June. 
Arts Week.  

Wednesday 6th June.  
9.00a.m.—10.15a.m  Open Morning.  

Year 1-  Tennis Lesson 
Last week during their PE sessions tennis 
coach Ashley Ford came into the school to 
give the Year 1 children a tennis lesson. 
They began the lesson learning how to hold a 
racket correctly and they then developed 
their ball skills. Once confident Ashley put up 
the nets and in pairs the children practiced 
hitting a ball over them. The children enjoyed 
the opportunity to take part in a new sport 
led by a professional coach.  

Foundation Forest School 
 

On Wednesday all the children in 
the Foundation classes are to come 
to the school dressed in their forest 
school outfits. This clothing should 
be weather appropriate and suita-
ble to get muddy and dirty. The 
children will wear their outdoor 
suits; however clothes underneath 
can still become muddy. Please 
provide a spare pair of socks each 
week for your child. Thank you for 
your sup-
port.  

Don’t forget  
Spring 

Bank Holiday  
Monday 7th May 


